

REFERENDUM / NEXT STEPS

Dear Members

Following the strong mandate given by Members in the referendum vote, we have reached out to the Val De Vie trustees to find a common solution as an alternative to ending reciprocal access and separating our estates. A copy of our letter is attached hemestates/hemes

Whilst we have not yet received a response, we hope that our letter will be received in the positive spirit in which it was intended, and will keep you informed of any progress.

Kind regards, PVHOA trustees 7 May 2024

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646, South Africa, 0218678000

Unsubscribe Manage preferences